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Greetings,

As we begin 2024, | want to take a moment on behalf of the CAPG and the Board of Directors to
thank all our members for their generous support and commitment. It goes without saying that our
organization could not do all that we do in relation to providing the best and most relevant
knowledge, learning opportunities, and networking amongst Canada’s police governance leaders
without your willingness to engage, participate and support us. As the new Executive Director for
the CAPG, | am looking forward to getting to know more about your roles and organizations over
the coming year!

The 2023 year was a fruitful one for our organization, with many successes and new developments
that have seen the CAPG grow. Here are just a few of our accomplishments in 2024:

e We hosted ‘Governance Talking’ our 34" annual conference in St. John’s, NL in August. This
was a great success, with a large number expert of panelists, researchers, and sharing best
practices and insights as to where police governance is going.

e Our monthly webinars provided a wide range of topics directly addressing many of the key
issues and challenges facing police governance today. Look for some exciting changes in
the 2024 line up to be released later in January.

e CAPG reinstated the annual joint meeting of the three national police associations,
Canadian Police Association (CPA), the Canadian Association of Police Chiefs (CACP) and
CAPG. This meeting was held in Vancouver in January and the items for discussion included
Bail Reform, Line of Duty Deaths, Psychologically Healthy Work Places, and Recruitment &
Retention.

® CAPG with CPA cohosted a one-day summit on Leadership in Policing that brought a good
collection of police leaders, governors, and association representatives to the table to take
some hard looks at diversity, measuring competencies, leadership training and who
evaluates the effectiveness and appropriateness of this investment.

e Our First Nations Police Governance Council (FNPGC) continued to work on their
engagement of FN Police governance authorities across the country on the co-development
of legislation to move the FNIPP from a program to an essential service and what that
means for governance.

o CAPG continues to actively participate in Canadian Institute Public Safety Research &
Treatment (CIPSRT) with representation on their Public Safety Steering Committee (PSSC).
The work that CIPSRT is doing across the country is worth checking out on their website.
https://www.cipsrt-icrtsp.ca/

e CAPG and Public Safety Canada is continually building on the strong relationships we have
with senior bureaucrats and the Minister’s office.
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We are looking forward to the next Annual Conference and AGM taking place in Halifax, Nova
Scotia this coming August. As public safety in many provinces is in the process of some significant
modernizing changes in relation to police governance, we will be focusing the Annual Conference
on the issues that will reflect what you and your organizations need to know and what directly
impacts your organization.

We are very much looking forward to designing and implementing a national CAPG training
program with accreditation, a program that reflects the unique differences of each jurisdiction and
the ongoing modernization of policing within Canada.

Members will receive 50% off an expanding number of planned webinars in 2024 and discounts on
governance summits, as well as priority registration. We are continually updating the CAPG
Learning Portal, our searchable library of many key research papers, reports and presentations on
our website that is responsive to keyword searches.

You will be receiving your membership renewal for 2024 shortly and for our records to be
complete, we would ask you to please fill out the attached membership form and send to Logan
Maclnnis: Imacinnis@capg.ca.

We hope that you will support us in our endeavors through the 2024 year and beyond. The CAPG
exists to serve its members and collaborate with other police services sector stakeholders across
the nation. The CAPG’s strategy for future growth and development includes enhancing services to
our members. | encourage you to explore our exciting new services that we will be providing to our
members in the 2024 year. Visit our website for more information on Member Benefits.

Again, on behalf of the CAPG, we thank you for your support and engagement.

Stephen Reid, CAPG Executive Director
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Membership 2024 Form April 1, 2024
— March 31, 2025

PLEASE PRINT (Note: Submission of this form indicates an agreement to submit payment for membership services.)

Board/Commission/Organization Name:

Mailing Address: City:

Province: Postal Code:

CAPG Liaison - *Liaison will receive all CAPG communiques and ensure these are circulated to the organization;
current information required.

Name/Title*:

Phone:

Fax:

Email:

MEMBERSHIP FEE SCHEDULE

ANNUAL FEES FOR NON-POLICE BOARD ORGANIZATIONS
Non-Police Board Organization means any public body, educational institution, municipal, provincial or federal authority or not-for
profit association that is not a Police Board/RCMP Advisory Committee/Committee of Municipal Council, but that is engaged in
policing, law enforcement, public safety, crime prevention, justice, corrections, or governance.

ANNUAL FEEO. ... e $799.81

ANNUAL FEES FOR POLICE BOARDS & RCMP/MUNICIPAL ADVISORY COMMITTEES
This includes Canadian municipal police boards, commission or committees, including RCMP Advisory Committee/Committee
of Municipal Council with a legislated mandate to govern its local police service, or a First Nations police governance body.

Authorized Service Strength: Uniform

Civilian___
Other (specify)
SERVICE TOTAL
Service Total Annual Fee
L I o Y0 1 TS $533.21
00 100 25 e e e e e e e e aaaeas $799.81
L oY (o Y K0 [0 S $1,066.41
9 10110 250 ceiiiiiiiieie ettt e e s $1,599.62
090 2501 10 00 ..t $2,132.82
T4 i I o Y0 00O I $5,332.05

2 1,001 AN UD +vereeeereeeeee et eeee e se s eese s esese s se s eeenes $7,998.08




METHOD OF PAYMENT

__ Visa___ MasterCard ____ Cheque _____ Electronic Funds
Transfer Card

Number:

Expiry: CV 4-digit

Name of Cardholder:

Authorization Signature:

SEND COMPLETED FORM & PAYMENT TO:

Canadian Association of Police Governance
78 George Street, Suite 204
Ottawa, Ontario KIN 5W1

Phone: 613.344.2384
Fax: 613.344.2385
Email: communications@capg.ca

Please make cheques payable to:
The Canadian Association of Police Governance
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